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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to rebuild 
Blakebrook Public School after it was extensively damaged by floods in 2022. 

Rosehill Road works 
The rebuild of Blakebrook Public School includes providing bus parking, staff parking and student 
drop off facilities at the front of the school, alongside Rosehill Road. 

Construction work to create these facilities will start shortly and take approximately 8 weeks to 
complete.    

School buses 

Construction is being staged so the area outside Blakebrook Public School can continue operating 
as a school bus interchange point during the works. There will be no change to usual school bus 
timetables or routes. 

Parents and carers are however asked to avoid using the Blakebrook Public School site as a 
location for dropping off or picking up students from buses while the work is taking place. This will 
help minimise congestion and contribute to safety. 

Traffic management 

Rosehill Road will remain open in both directions during the works. Traffic management, including 
additional signage and stop and go traffic controllers, will be in place to manage traffic flows and 
maintain safe working. 

Work hours 

Work will take place between the standard working hours of 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am 
to 1pm on Saturdays.  

Further information 
If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during 
business hours on 1300 482 651.  In an emergency, call triple zero (000). 
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